
Franklin Borough School
50 Washington Ave.        ~    Franklin, NJ  07416
Phone: 973-827-9775   ~   Fax: 973-827-6522

John R. Giacchi Barbara A. Decker
Chief School Administrator Business Administrator

Board Secretary

Dear Parent/Guardian of

Your child was determined to be eligible for our Gifted and Talented Education (GATE) Program.

Multiple criteria were considered, including comprehensive recommendation from teachers,

ability assessment scores, and a gifted student screening scales.  This means your child

possesses either potential or demonstrated ability to perform at an exceptionally high level in

an academic area significantly beyond what is normally found with children of the same age,

experience, or environment.

The GATE class will meet for one class period every other week with Mrs. Roberts.  The mission

of the GATE program is to provide enriching experiences that deepen the love of learning. In this

program, your child will receive supplementary educational opportunities, including exposure to

many different projects, which will challenge creative and critical thinking and foster problem

solving skills.

Please complete the enclosed participation form and return it to Mrs. Roberts.  Contact Mrs.

Roberts, lroberts@fboe.org, or Mrs. Ryder, cryder@fboe.org, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Ryder
Carolyn Ryder

Supervisor of Instruction

cryder@fboe.org

973-827-9775 ext. 7210

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

GATE - Gifted And Talented Education

CHILD’S NAME: _______________________________

PARENT SIGNATURE: _____________________________________ DATE: ________________

PRINT PARENT NAME: ____________________________________

⬜  I give permission for my child to participate.

⬜  I DO NOT give permission for my child to participate.

*RETURN TO MRS. ROBERTS*
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